
Stacey Cramp
North Yarmouth
LD 511
I live in North Yarmouth and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support 
of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, 
protect the environment, reduce commuter traffic, and provide safe and accessible 
places for people with a range of abilities to get outdoors. This is an important step 
that will have long-lasting benefits for our local communities. Please vote “ought to 
pass.”


